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LETTER OF INTENT

Between

Victoria University
(Australia)

And

GSFC University
(India)

In line with the development of cordial international cooperation in accordance with our

mutual interests in developing a long-term mutually beneficial association, Victoria

Universityin Melbourne, Victoria (Australia) and GSFC University, Vadodara, (India)
join in this letter of intent.

Both Victoria University and GSFC University agree to exercise their best efforts to

develop initiatives in the areas of education, research, training, joint publication, digital

sessions, workshops and conferences, etc.

This letter has no legal implications or financial commitments from either party.

Signed for and on behalf of

GSFC University, Gujarato India
by its authorized representative

Victoria University, Australia
by its authorized representative

Dr Zaveri Professor Stephen Gray
Executive Director
Institute for Sustainable lndustries and

Liveable Cities
Date
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